
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

I am so proud of all the children’s homework this half term and I 

would like to thank you for your ongoing support with this. 

On our return we will be exploring the importance of Remembrance 

Sunday. This will be the theme of our open evening display which 

will be shared with current and perspective parents on Thursday 7th 

November. 

The children have had an introduction to this and the importance 

of remembering and being grateful.     

As the children’s conker creations were so amazing I would like your 

child to get creative again and create a poppy. The poppy will form 

part of our display that will be shared on open evening. 

See below for some ideas but as always please be as creative as you 

wish! 

  

  

 

Please return the completed conkers back to school by Tuesday 5th 

November. 

You can also add comments and photographs via ClassDojo messages. 

Many thanks and have a fabulous half term, 

Miss Alexander 

Friday 25th October 2024 


